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City Council,

I believe Vertical World needs the utmost support from their local government. As an industry
professional that is currently also dealing with similar issues Lift Partners is not interested in
providing investors good faith investments. 

Vertical World and the community it has created now on the international level needs to have
the support they deserve. VW has created some of the best industry leaders and climbers and
need to be able to continue to do so. 

Best,
Kyle Crump
B.S. Exercise Science
Founder - OMT Climbing LLC
704-941-7795
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What can be done to keep Vertical World Redmond from being kicked out?

What an incredible facility. For kids and adults alike. How much effort would need to be put
into rebuilding a space built perfectly for healthy exercise for the community just so that
private speculators could try to make more money?

Please do not allow Redmond Vertical World to be forced out of this location. It would be a
huge loss to the community, and for what?

- Darren Caulley
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mailto:CityClerk@redmond.gov

	Items from the Audience
	Items from the Audience 2

